
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chris Pelton and the Staff of AASHE,  

 

  

FIE is proud to submit its inaugural Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) 

report.  

  

As an International Education Organisation, or third party provider, based in London FIE has come 

a long way in the field of sustainability in education in a relatively short time, and we are now 

recognised as a leading proponent of sustainability in study abroad education.  

 

Sustainability is a core value at FIE and it shapes much of what we do, for students, staff and faculty, 

both inside and outside the classroom.  Our aspiration is that through our work as educators in 

sustainability we will establish a better future relationship with each other and the planet we all 

share.  

 

The information included in our STARS submission is accurate to the best of our abilities. We will 

be using the data we have collected to help guide our future planning and programme 

development.   

  

We commend ASSHE’s leadership in this field and the extraordinary work you have undertaken to 

support and develop best practice in sustainability. The guidance you provide in Higher Education 

both in the US and globally is exemplary and most appreciated.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

John M. Pearson 

Senior Vice President – Operations 
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